

Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

March 4, 2022 ראש חודש אדר ב', פרשת פקודי, תשפ"ב

March Calendar

Wed. March 16: Taanis Esther 1:00 pm Early Dismissal Thurs.-Fri March 17-18: Purim Break NO SCHOOL March 28: K&1 Matzah Bakery Trip 9:45am -11:15 am Wed. March 30: Staff Dev. & Spring Conferences NO SCHOOL: Conference hours will be sent next week March 31: Last day to request transportation from your school district for 2022-23 school year, please see form attached to this week's newsletter and on DHR webpage.

Adar Fun



- Friday, March 11: Awesome, exciting, Pre-Purim Carnival with a bounce house, cotton candy, and lots of fun booths created by the 7/8G & Ora Girls for K-4 and 5-6G. The 5-8 boys will have time for special fun afterwards.
- Wednesday, March 16: Skip the uniform, or dress in costume to feed poor people in Israel (via Od Yosef Chai) and help our Jewish brothers and sisters in Ukraine (via American Friends of Kyiv). See attached flyer for all of the details!
- MSG Special Purim Auction on Ta'anis Esther for MSG (organized by the 8th Grade Girls and Mrs. Ribakow)



Fun & Learning at DHR



Middos Mentions!



Rena, Rusy and Liyoh listened immediately and very nicely to instructions during P.E. class!



Leora helped a classmate get ready to do her Middos Art project! What a caring friend!

Mordechai voluntarily swept and cleaned the lunch room all by himself. Wow! Great job!

Benching Superstars

Malka Burger Ruvy Dan Adina Herman



Liba Mittel Shlomo Mittel



From the Principal

Mrs. Lea Goldstein

Starting to think about next year at DHR...

Believe it or not, it is already time to begin preparing for the upcoming school year! We hope that you have, once again, decided that DHR is the best school for your child(ren)! You are already familiar with the high standards, truly caring faculty and happy atmosphere at DHR. We would be honored to have the privilege of educating your precious children for another year!

If you have already decided that you would like to send your child to DHR next year, please complete the new, online application form (if you'd prefer the paper version, please download and print it from our website or ask us for a hard copy) and return it along with the non-refundable \$300 registration fee per child.

Why do we start this process in the spring? We have found that it is incredibly difficult to hire teachers, order textbooks, finalize the number of classrooms needed and buy supplies without knowing how many students will be in each class. Please assist Derech Ha-Torah (and ultimately, your child) in ensuring a smooth planning process. In order for us to plan accurately for the 2022-2023 school year, and in order for your \$300 registration fee to be applied to your child's tuition, we must receive the attached form and registration fee by March 21, 2022.

We are eager to make the admissions process as easy and as painless as possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail me at (585) 266-2920 or principal@derechhatorah.org.

100th Day Celebration



Dr. Seuss Day



Mazel Tov to ...

- ...Rabbi Josh & Sara Leah Solomon on the birth of their son Shlomo Michael!
- ... Nossi & Sarit (Polatoff) Burger (class of 2013) on the birth of a baby girl!
- ...5th/6th girls for learning Parshas Va'era!
- ...7th/8th boys for their Siyum on Perek Hakoneis!

Thank you to...

- .. Mr. & Mrs. Filreis (Mrs. Ribakow's parents) for donating books to the DHR Library!
- ..Beigels Bakery for their generous donation of a case of Hamantashen for this month's Rosh Chodesh treats!